This year it’s about family
activities—and enjoying the
outdoors—at Gamp DeWolfe!
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? AT CAMP DEWOLFE

Whether it’s your first trip or a return visit, there is always
something new to explore at our pristine beachfront property
on the North Shore of Long Island.

Gather your family for a day trip or stay for a few days. Share
the outdoors in God’s natural setting and make lasting
memories with a variety of activities and comfortable amenities.

Groups may include immediate family members, relatives or
friends, giving you options as individuals, couples or small
groups to enjoy connecting with God and others, as Camp
DeWolfe is now open for ‘campers’ of all ages!

Visit www.campdewolfe.org to register.

Please note: There must be one supervising adult (18 years or older) for
every four minor children (under 18 years). Supervision of the family
group at camp is the responsibility of the adults. Maximum activity
session group size is 10, including adults and youth. Camp DeWolfe
adheres to all CDC and Suffolk County Department of Health guidelines.
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Visit our website for a complete list of guidelines and safety protocols. s rimtareichiduct, bl .

FACE COVERINGS ARE REQUIRED
AT ALL TIMES AT CAMP DEWOLFE.

Exceptions include eating, swimming, while in

www.campdewolfe.org

private lodging and children under the age of two. 'F ’
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Register today!

MAKE YOUR SELECTIONS AT

WWW.CAMPDEWOLFE.ORG
AND GET READY TO EXPERIENCE GOD,
IN NATURE, AS A FAMILY THIS YEAR!

Dates and activities are flexible! Call us at 631-929-
4325 so we can answer any questions you may have.
We look forward to seeing you at Camp DeWolfe soon!



